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TO:   Local Agency Formation Commission  
 
FROM: Executive Officer  
 
SUBJECT: Cancellation of the July 1, 2013 Meeting  
 

The San Diego LAFCO will be closed for business on Monday, July 1, 
2013. There are no proposals considered complete for Commission 
consideration at our regularly scheduled meeting date on July 1, 2013.  
Therefore; if the Commission cancels the July meeting, then the next 
meeting will be held August 5, 2013. Therefore it is: 

RECOMMENDED:  That your Commission 

Provide direction whether the July 1, 2013 LAFCO meeting should be 
canceled and adjourn the June 3, 2013 meeting to August 5, 2013 (If the 
July 1st meeting is canceled).   

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

TAMARON R. LUCKETT 
Administrative Assistant        
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